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Monday 22nd January 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Leicestershire Music Singing Festival - Years 1 and 2 
 

The children in Year 1 and Year 2 have been invited to take part in a Singing Festival 
at Loughborough Town Hall on Tuesday 13th February 2024.  The children will be 
travelling by private coach to the venue. 
 
The cost for this enrichment experience is £5.00 (£2.50 for those parents in receipt of 
Pupil Premium).  This is a voluntary contribution (that can be paid on WEDUC), but if 
we do not receive enough contributions then the trip may have to be cancelled.  We 
shall be departing from school at 9.15am and will be back at school in time for lunch. 
 
Snacks and water bottles will be taken with us. 
 
Please make sure that your child has a warm coat and suitable footwear. 
 
 
Thank you. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Taylor and Miss Bowman 
Music Leads 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I give permission for my child to travel by bus to Loughborough Town Hall and take 
part in the KS1 Singing Festival on 13th February 2024.   
 
I have paid £5.00 on WEDUC (£2.50 Pupil Premium)  
 
Name of child …………………………..………               Class ………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………….….               Date …………………. 
 
This must be signed by someone with Parental Responsibility for the child. 
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